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1.  Call to Order: 
The meeting of the Student Life Committee was called to order at 4:00 p.m. 
 
2.  Public Participation: 
No members of the public wished to address the Committee. 
 
3.  Approval of Minutes: 
On a motion by Trustee Frank, seconded by Trustee Pollard, the Committee voted unanimously 
to approve the minutes of the February 16, 2022, Student Life Committee meeting. 
 
4.  Student Trustee Reports: 
Trustee Frank reported on his work as Student Trustee, including the optimism of returning to a 
normal college experience during COVID and his collaboration with Trustee Fang to increase 
the number of students on the University Senate.  
 
Trustee Fang thanked the Committee for his experience on the Student Life Committee.  He 
shared his plan to start discussions of creating a legal counsel for students at UConn.  
 
Vice-Chair Cantor thanked both Student Trustees for their work and diligence with the students 
and the Committee and hoped that they would stay connected and engaged. 
  



Student Life Committee 
 
5.  UConn Praxis Discussion: 
Vice President Gilbert discussed the possibility of a survey to all undergraduate students 
regarding Praxis, a tier-III student organization committed to social activism.  Assistant Vice 
President Briody outlined the questions and timeline of the survey.  Survey data would be 
reported to the Board of Trustees.  
 
6.  President’s Task Force on Combatting Sexual Violence and Supporting our Students: 
Associate Vice President Daugherty gave an update on the work of the Task Force, which she 
co-chairs with two students. 
 
7.  Spring Weekend Update: 
Assistant Vice President Briody outlined the planned events for this year’s Spring Weekend 
(April 21-23), noting that this was the first spring weekend in three years. 
 
8.  Other Business: 
No other business was discussed. 
 
9.  Executive Session: 
No Executive Session was held. 
 
10.  Adjournment: 
On a motion by Vice-Chair Cantor, seconded by Trustee Pollard, the Committee voted 
unanimously to adjourn the meeting.  There being no further business, the Committee meeting 
adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Cathy Downs, Executive Assistant 
Office of the Vice President for Student Affairs 


